Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does not hold the information requested.

You asked:

• Have you changed the IT system that supports the delivery of your revenues and benefits system in the last 5 years? 
No


• If you answered yes could you please provide the following details:-
o an indication of the cost incurred in delivering the IT system change
o the time lag the system change required
o if you needed to run 2 systems at the same time during change over
o whether the service provision has improved as a result of the change
Not applicable.


• Alternatively if you have answered no to the first question could you indicate if this is because:-
o You feel your current IT system provides the service level you require
o The cost of change is considered too prohibitive to consider a change
o The decision not to change followed the completion of a soft market test
o If there is an alternative reason could you please confirm what this is. 
The outcome of the procurement undertaken in 2014 was that it was awarded to the incumbent supplier 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

